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            July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

Where have the weeks gone? We are now heading towards the summer holidays and it feels like ages since we 

have seen all the children’s smiley faces. We hope you are managing to do a bit of school work with your child 

but please don’t feel the pressure to complete everything as we know that it is proving more difficult as 

parents are going back to work. Normally, in the next few weeks, we would be enjoying sports days, school trips 

and water fun days but hopefully you can manage to enjoy some of these activities at home.  

 

This ‘Home Learning’ pack has been provided for you to complete work at home over the last two weeks of term. 

This is the order the children are going to be completing the activities in school. If your child is coming into 

school on any day, please could you follow this pattern to ensure they haven’t already completed the work they 

are going to be doing in school. If your child is staying at home you could complete these in any order. Thank you 

 

Monday Literacy 

LPDS sheet 

Numeracy White Rose 

maths 

Lesson 1 

Art 

Tuesday Literacy 

LPDS sheet 

Numeracy White Rose 

maths 

Lesson 2 

French 

Wednesday Literacy 

LPDS sheet 

Numeracy times tables/ 

maths games 

PSHE 

Thursday Literacy 

LPDS sheet 

Numeracy White Rose 

maths 

Lesson 3 

PE 

Design and take part in your own sports day 

activities. 

Water fun (if the weather is good!) 

Friday Literacy 

LPDS sheet 

Numeracy White Rose 

maths 

Lesson 4 

Topic- The Water Cycle 

 

Literacy 

 We have included the weekly literacy plans for weeks 6-7 published by LPDS. These will also be emailed 

to you so you can access the web links easily. 

 

Maths 

 Continue to practise times tables regularly using Times Table Rockstars or Hit the Button. 

 Each day, log on to White Rose Maths Home Learning Year 4 where there are daily maths lessons with a 

power point. The worksheets have been provided in this pack and answers will be emailed to you weekly.  

Here is the website:            https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/ 

 For further help or information, you can also look at BBC Bitesize. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/
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Geography 

For the remainder of this term we are going to be learning about ‘The Water Cycle’.  

 

Week 6 

Play the Water Cycle Board Game that is in your pack.  

Have a go at making the Water Cycle Wheel. 

 

Week 7 

Pretend you are a droplet of water and write about your journey through the water cycle as a cartoon strip 

(this has been provided in your pack). Begin with your water droplet in the sea and describe all the stages that 

it would go through, your droplet will also end in the sea. Try to use the vocabulary you have learnt from Week 

4 in your writing.  

 

PSHE 

 

Now it is getting closer for all Year 4’s to move into Year 5, we are asking for you to write a letter to the Year 

5 teachers telling them all about yourself. You could include information about your hobbies, your likes/dislikes, 

your family, which subjects you prefer and what you want to improve on in Y5. Make sure you save your letter 

and bring it into school when you start in Y5 so we can read them all.  

 

French/Art 

 

See the separate sheet in your pack for information. 

 

Purple Mash 

You can continue to use your Purple Mash login details to access lots of programs linked to the curriculum. 

 

We hope you enjoy doing these activities. Remember it’s also important to exercise daily, play games, do things 

you enjoy, laugh and have time to just relax too! 

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Belshire and Mrs Mayor    


